
Information Technology Solutions

R e g i o n a l 
L e a d e r s h i p 
C o n f e r e n c e
On February 10th and 
11th, the men of Eta 
Chapter will be travel-
ing to St. Louis to par-
ticipate in the AGR Annual 
Leadership Conference.  
They will be taking part 
in many leadership and 
career-based activities. 
Specific session topics 
include recruitment, career-
building, risk management, 
and media relations.  The 
Leadership Conference will 
provide a great opportunity 
to meet enthusiastic agri-
culturalists from across the 
nation!
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Stay updated on Alpha Gamma Rho.

Home Office site:   http://alphagammarho.org/home
Eta Chapter site:    http://www.alphagammarho.greek.iastate.edu/ 

Eta Alumni E-mail Account:  alumnirelationeta@gmail.com

CALS Update

Contacting Us

When I speak with our alumni these 
days, the most common refrain I hear is: 
“What a great time to be in agriculture!”  
The success of ISU’s College of Agricul-
ture and Life Sciences (CALS) and the 
success of the agriculture industry are 
closely linked.  We are proud that our 
college is considered one of the nation’s 
very best agricultural science and educa-
tion institutions.  And judging from our 
surging enrollments, the opportunities 
in the industries we serve have been 
noticed by prospective students.  Our 
current undergraduate enrollment is 
3,584, an increase of 46% since 2005.  
We’ve worked hard to grow our enroll-
ment to answer the needs of industry for 
high-quality graduates.  With our place-
ment rate holding at over 98%, even 
during these tough economic times, we 
can almost guarantee a bright future for 
every one of our graduates.

David Acker
CALS Associate Dean

Editor:
Aaron Lorch
NewsletterEditorEta@gmail.com

Updated Eta 
Website
Eta Chapter is excited to announce the 
launch of a new chapter website to in-
crease our web presence!  The site is 
being designed by WebGreeks.com and 
will be coming together over the next few 
weeks.  A sample mock-up is below and 
our updated website will be located at 
www.isuagr.org.  Please keep an eye on 
our website as it continues to develop.

March 3, 2012
Founders’ Day 2012 will again take 

place in Ames, being held at the Alumni              
Center located near the Iowa State Center 

on Saturday, March 3, 2012. 

Save the Date


